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LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

BERLIN WATER CONTROL COMMISSION 

 

 

        The Berlin Water Control Commission (BWCC) will hold a Public Hearing in the Public 

Works Department, Room 120, 240 Kensington Road, Berlin, CT on Tuesday, October 25, 2022 

at 7:00 p.m. to consider the following: 

 

     Proposal to change Water Control Regulations relative to drilling private wells in areas served 

by Water Control.  Add New Section 4(P) Irrigation, Private, and Geothermal Wells 

 

     At this hearing, interested persons may be heard, and written communications may be 

received.  Copies of the proposed regulations change are open for inspection in the office of the 

Town Engineer in Room 120 of the Town Hall and are available on the Town of Berlin website: 

www.berlinct.gov.  Questions can be directed to: Ray Jarema, Manager at 860-828-7065, or 

email: rjarema@berlinct.gov  

 

 

 

 

Publish in The New Britain Herald: 

Saturday, October 15, 2022  AND 

Thursday, October 20, 2022 

 

 

Publish in The Berlin Citizen 

Thursday, October 20, 2022 
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